
Dear Jessica June Chidlren's Cancer Foundation,

     Yordin Gonzalez Yaque is a 3-year-old oncology patient at Nicklaus Children’s Hospital. 
Yordin was diagnosed with a retinoblastoma, for which his left eye was resected and is now receiving 
chemotherapy and laser therapy. Yordin and his father Milson are here all by themselves.His mother 
and little brother are hundreds of miles away, as they’ve made this sacrifice to give Yordin the best
chances possible. Yordin has been admitted for extended periods of time and is not eligible for 
insurance coverage outside of hospital stays. With his dad unable to work during his treatment, he 
cannot collect money to pay for basic needs such as rent or food or even medications or follow-up 
appointments for Yordin. They have made it this far due to their determination and the help of good 
people that have opened their hearts to this young family.

     While the Gonzalez family is very humble, I ask on their behalf for your consideration to help this
family during a very difficult time. It is my belief that they will be most grateful for any assistance 
that is provided to them through the advocacy program. 

     From myself and my fellow social work colleagues, we deeply appreciate the continued assistance 
and support the Jessica June Children’s Cancer Foundation community provides to our families. 

Sincerely,

Tiffany Gallart, MSW
Pediatric Social Worker


